

Dear YMCA Member,

We are very thankful to you, our valued member, for your support of the Randolph-Asheboro YMCA. Since 1971 we have enjoyed our role in providing quality services and programs to the residents of Randolph County, the City of Asheboro, and surrounding counties. In an effort to keep up with the needs and wishes of our members, we are continually improving our facilities, adding value to your membership, and adding a variety of programs. During the last year, your YMCA has added two new afterschool vans, a new roof for the afterschool room, a new boiler for the whirlpool, new gas packs for racquetball courts, a new dehumidifier for the locker rooms, a new fitness playground with mulch, new dumbbells and exercise equipment, a new greenhouse with plumbing, updated Wi-Fi and cameras across the building, and much, much more.

Beginning January 1, 2024, your monthly membership rates will be modestly adjusted. To provide the best programs, facilities, and services to our Y Members and community, the Board of Directors have approved the following increase to our Membership rates:

Membership Category	Old Rate	New Rate
Youth (13 & under)	\$20	\$20
Teen (14-18) (new category)		\$25
Young Adult (19-29)	\$34	\$35
Adult (30-59)	\$48	\$49
Couple	\$62	\$64
Single Parent	\$59	\$61
Household	\$72	\$74
Senior Adult (60+)	\$37	\$38
Senior Couple	\$58	\$60

If you or someone you know are unable to pay membership or program fees, please know that we do offer financial assistance through our "Investing in People" Scholarship program. Scholarship applications are available at the Front Desk.

If you have any questions or concerns, please stop by the front desk or call the YMCA at 336-625-1976.

Sincerely,

Sandra Lail

Sandra Sail

President, YMCA Board of Directors

Patrick O'Hara Executive Director